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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.7 SUMMER TERM – 14 JUN 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WOWS for Foundation Stage 
Nursery: Grace, Edith B, Roland, Rafferty, Neddy, Orly. 
Reception:  Henry, Reuben, Isobel, Luciano. 

RECEPTION 
Annie LEARN: For showing great effort and focus in her learning. 
Gwyneth GROW: For excellent contributions and questions in class. 

YEAR 1 

Amelie LOVE & LEARN: For always being a kind and thoughtful friend and for a 
wonderful effort with her poetry writing.   

Kit LOVE & LEARN: For being a very kind and helpful friend and for great 
work in Maths. 

Eddie LOVE: For being a loving, caring friend this week! 

YEAR 2 
Tessa 

LEARN & WORSHIP:  For her lovely work in RE describing her special 
‘Treasure’. 

Ellen LEARN: For great artwork in ICT. 

YEAR 3 
Sophie-Ann LEARN: For her fantastic work in Maths! 
Lydia LEARN: For her beautiful artwork over the last few weeks. 

YEAR 4 
Matty LOVE & LEARN: For his enthusiastic and positive approach towards 

learning. 
Alexandra LEARN: For writing some super noun phrases including similes! 

 
YEAR 5 
 

Lexie LEARN: For working hard in Maths and English this week and writing an 
original and imaginative short story. 

Emily 
LEARN & GROW:  For always showing an enthusiastic and hardworking 
attitude to all her work and for being such a positive role model. 

YEAR 6 
Sophia GROW: For her enthusiasm about our History topic recently and for 

completing her Geography work to a high standard. 
Pip LEARN: For his enthusiasm during Theme Park lessons this week. 
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MUSIC 

Annie (R) For her great rhythm and enthusiasm in class music. Well done!  

Toby (Y1) For kindness, helpfulness and initiative in the music classroom. Thank 
you!  

Barney (Y4) For always giving his best in class music and working hard. Well done!  

PE 
Sophia (Y3) 

For excellent diving in swimming this week. 
Vivienne (Y3) 

 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 

 
Mae (Y6) – Her football team competed in the ‘Play on the Pitch’ tournament at Crystal Palace FC 
 

Genevieve (Y5) and Vivienne (Y3) took part in a local football tournament last 
weekend playing other teams from across Sussex. Next season the team will be 
joining the Sussex County Women & Girls Football League. Well done girls! 
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U11/10 Girls Cricket v Claremont (Home)  
Wednesday, 12th June 2024 
YEAR 6 TEAM: Willow, Lily, Eloise, Alissia (C), Mae, Orla, Coco, 
Sophia, Poppy and Felicity. 
BATTER OF THE MATCH: Poppy 
BOWLER OF THE MATCH: Mae 
RESULTS: Lost 261-278 
 

 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 5 TEAM: Lexie (C), Bea (C), Leonor, Elsie, Genevieve, 
Lara, Ariana and Imogen 
BATTER OF THE MATCH: Leonor 
BOWLER OF THE MATCH: Elsie 
RESULTS: Lost 260-275 
 
 

 
 
U11/10 Boys Cricket v Skippers (Away) - CANCELLED 
Wednesday, 12th June 2024 
 
 
 
PTA UPDATES 
 
JUMBLE SALE  
A huge thank you to all the parents, staff and children who helped to make the 
jumble sale such a huge success. A whopping £489.45 was made at the jumble 
sale which will help to buy items for the summer fair with the remainder being 
added to the PTA funds.  Thank you for giving up your Friday evening and 
Saturday to ensure the event ran smoothly.  Thank you also for all the large 
number of donations that were received. 
 
The school are really grateful to the PTA and parents for their ongoing support, for the opportunities you 
provide throughout the year for the children and for the resources provided to enrich their education and 
experience at school.  
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SUMMER TERM  
WEEK 8 

Mon 17th June Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 
Tue 18th June Year 3 & Year 4 Trip to Bedgebury  
Wed 19th June Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 08:45-10:15 

Year 5 Science Day @ Mayfield 
Please could children be in school by 08:30 as the bus 
will leave at 08:40 

09:00-13:30 

Fri 21st June French Theatre Group for KS2 09:00-11:00 
Parent & Toddler Session 09:00-10:15 
Awards Assembly 13:30-14:00 

WEEK 9 
Mon 24th June Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 
Tue 25th June Open Classrooms for KS1 08:30-08:45 

Open Classrooms for Foundation Stage 15:15-15:45 
Parent Consultations 17:30-19:30 

Wed 26th June Open Classrooms for Year 5 and Year 6 08:30-08:45 
 Y3 Swimming @Mayfield  08:45-10:15 
 Parent Consultations 16:15-18:15 
Thu 27th June Open Classrooms for Year 3 and Year 4 08:30-08:45 
Fri 28th June Awards Assembly 09:00-09:30 

Sports Day – Foundation Stage Timings 
KS1 
KS2 

09:30-10:30 
11:00-12:15 
13:30-15:30 

PTA Summer Fair  
WEEK 10 

Mon 1st July Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 
Tue 2nd July Circus Day for Foundation Stage and KS1 09:00-15:30 
 Year 5 & Year 6 Trip to Wakehurst Place 09:00-15:30 
Wed 3rd July Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 08:45-10:15 

Boys Football Tournament at Sacred Heart  
Thu 5th July Year 5 & Year 6 Play – We Will Meet Again 19:00-20:30 
Fri 6th July Awards Assembly 09:00 

Parent & Toddler Session 09:00-10:15 
Foundation Stage Lolly Sale 10:30-11:00 
Year 5 & Year 6 Play – We Will Meet Again 19:00-20:30 

WEEK 11 
Mon 9th July Whole School Celebration of the Word  09:00 
Tue 10th July Moving Up Day 11:00-12:15 
Thu 11th July Year 6 Leavers Mass 14:00-14:30 

Year 6 Leavers Cricket Match and Tea 14:30-15:30 
Summer Term Reports Sent Out  
Nursery End of Term  

Fri 12th July Prizegiving @ Mayfield Chapel 11:00-12:00 
 End of Term 12:00 
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PARENT REMINDERS 
 
SPORTS DAY – FRIDAY, 28TH JUNE 

Parking in the morning will be available for FS and KS1 
parents.  From lunch time, staff will move onto the 
playground and parents who are helping for the whole of 
the Fair are able to park on the playground.  Those parking 
on the playground do so on the understanding that the 
vehicle gates will not be opened until the end of the Fair. 

 
Foundation Stage  9.30 - 10.30 
KS1    11.00 -12.15 
KS2    13.30 - 3.30 
 
Spaces in front of the church will be available to park in, but if you are parked directly in front of another car, 
please display your contact details on your windscreen. 
 
Please do not park in the Parish Secretary spot.  
 
PARENT CONSULTATIONS 
 
Tuesday, 25th and Wednesday 26th June 
Sign up sheets are displayed in the school hall, if you have not already signed up for an appointment and 
would like one with your child’s class teacher, please check availability at drop off or pick up. 
 
SCHOOL OPEN DAYS 
 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS GIRLS GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Open Events - Tunbridge Wells Girls' Grammar School 
(twggs.kent.sch.uk) 
TONBRIDGE GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Tonbridge Grammar School - Join us in Year 7 (tgs.kent.sch.uk) 
MAYFIELD SCHOOL - Open Mornings - All Girls Boarding & Day School | Mayfield (mayfieldgirls.org) 
BETHANY SCHOOL - Open Mornings & Private Tours | Bethany School, Kent  
UPLANDS ACADEMY – Open Events | Uplands Academy (uplands-academy.org) 
SKINNERS SCHOOL – Skinners' School - (skinners-school.co.uk) 
JUDD SCHOOL TONBRIDGE – The Judd School - Open Events & School Visits 
CRANBROOK GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Cranbrook School | Open Events for Prospective Parents 
WEALD OF KENT GRAMMAR SCHOOL - Open Events - Weald of Kent Grammar School 
TUNBRIDGE WELLS GRAMMAR SCHOOL FOR BOYS - Open Events - Tunbridge Wells Grammar School 
for Boys (twgsb.org.uk) 
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Children in Reception Class have had an exciting start to their 'Around the World' topic. We have 
enjoyed meeting Paddington Bear and we have made and tasted some delicious marmalade 
sandwiches. Paddington has enjoyed visiting the key sights in London: Big Ben, Tower Bridge, 
Buckingham Palace, London Eye and The London Zoo. We have done some map work, showing the 
countries that make up the United Kingdom. We look forward to more adventures and exploring more 
countries in the coming weeks.  
We created Pop Art cards, inspired by Andy Warhol. We look forward to giving these to our wonderful 
Daddies for Father's Day. 
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Children in Year Five have been enjoying activities in Forest School over the last few weeks. As part of their 
Science studies about asexual reproduction in plants, they each prepared their own geranium cutting and 
planted some potatoes. As both plants reproduce asexually, making clones of themselves, children should 
be able to grow their own geranium plants from their cuttings, and later in the year, enjoy sharing a crop of 
potatoes.  They really enjoyed making shelters, using items available in nature and around them in the school 
field. They were divided into two teams and were tasked with building sturdy shelters which could fit all their 
team. They were also told to prepare for wet weather conditions. As an extra treat, they took turns sitting by 
the campfire and eating a pizza, freshly baked on the campfire by Mrs. Cobb.  Once the shelters were 
complete, the whole team got inside and then water was poured over the shelter. Some children got very 
wet - but they all loved the experience, and both shelters just about accommodated the whole team and 
stayed in place! The children worked very well in their teams, and as both shelters met the challenge, each 
team received an award for Forest School Teamwork.  Thanks to Mrs. Cobb for making this such an enjoyable 
learning experience! The children are already looking forward to Forest School in Year 6! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


